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As a hard working Oregonian with a full time job and the experience of living in a 

state that has had mandatory in-person voting, I'm in opposition. Election days are 

not considered holidays so taking the time to vote in person makes it less accessible 

for much more people. I've been able to vote comfortably and take my time to 

research each candidate because of mail-in voting. Removing this option looks to be 

an obvious ploy to make voting less accessible and I'll never agree to that. 


